
RESOLUTION NO. 2125 

BE IT RESOLVED, by the City of Salisbury, that the following individuals are 
reappointment to the Zoo Commission for the term ending as indicated: 

Name 
Carol Bradley 
Roland Leimann 

Term Ending 
12/31/2014 
12/31/2014 

The above resolution was introduced, read and rassed at the regular meeting of the 
Council of the City of Salisbury held on the 1i1 day ofDecember, 2011. . 
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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

Reappointment to the Zoo Commission 

December 5, 2011 

MEMO 

· Mayor Ireton would like to reappoint the following persons to the Zoo Commission: 

Name 
Carol Bradley 
Roland Leimann 

Term Ending 
12/3112014 
12/31/2014 

Member Since 
2001 
1974 

Attached you will find letters from Ms. Bradley and Mr. Leimann and the Resolution necessary 
for their reappointment. Please forward this information to the City Council so it may be placed 
on the agenda for the next City Council meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Attachment 

CC: Ronald Alessi, Sr. 
Joel Hamilton 



206 North Saratoga Street 

Salisbury, Maryland 21804 

October 25, 2011 

Dear Mayor Jim Ireton: 

I am writing to request continuance as a member of the Salisbury Zoo Commission. My 

current term of service ends on December 31, 2011. 

I have volunteered at the Zoo for the last 12 years as a Docent, Friends of the Salisbury Zoo 

Board member and officer, and an at-large Zoo Commissioner. I appreciate that this position is 

more a responsibility than a privilege, and hope to continue to serve to benefit the community. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Bradley 



November 16, 2011 

The Honorable James Ireton, Jr. 
Mayor of Salisbury 
City I County Building 
Salisbury, MD 

Dear Mayor Ireton, 

Please accept this briefbio prior to my appearance before the City Council work session to consider my re­
appointment to the, Salisbury Zoo Commission. 

Shortly after my arrival in Salisbury in 1966, I became involved with the Zoo through the Jaycees. At that 
time the Zoo consisted of a bear in a small cage, a spitting llama, a crow that said "hello", and a collection 
of poorly fed deer. 

I was appointed to the Zoo Commission by Mayor Truitt in 1974, and served as chairman from 1982-1986. 

During this period I have been involved in the construction of every exhibit, with the exception of the 
boardwalk, which was the sole creation of Pete Cooper, Public Works Director~ 

I presently serve as chairman ofthe By-Laws I Purpose and Procedure Committee. We have developed a 
purpose and procedure statement for the ten facets of Zoo activity, and reviewed the by-laws of all satellite 
organizations. 

We now have a system in place to review the above in segments throughout the year. This will save time, 
· update all documents, and give all commission members a chance to review all Zoo activity at least once a 

year. 

During my 37 years on the Zoo Commission, I have also served as president of the Salisbury Jaycees and 
the Rotary Club of Salisbury. 

I hope you will favorably consider my re-appointment to the Commission for an additional term. 

Sit~ 
Roland Leimann 


